
 

 

March 18, 2021 

  

 

 

Dear Families & Staff:  

Today, March 18th we are reporting one positive case of COVID-19 at West Vine Street School. 

The school completed contact tracing to identify close contacts.  At this point in time, all close 

contacts have been notified.  For information about quarantining and school health practices 

related to COVID-19, please visit the special red banner section located at the top of the 

homepage of our website at https://www.stoningtonschools.org/. 

Lastly, students and staff are reminded to complete a self-assessment of COVID-19 related 

symptoms each morning prior to reporting to school.  We appreciate your cooperation as we 

begin the process of returning more students to our classrooms.  

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Van Riley 

Superintendent of Schools 

STONINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
40 FIELD STREET · PAWCATUCK, CT  06379 

PHONE: (860) 572-0506                                                             FAX: (860) 599-8948 

           
BOARD OF EDUCATION:  Frank Todisco, Board Chair; Heidi Simmons, Board Secretary 
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